From: Solaimanian. Jamal

To: Deardoff, Am:

Subject: FW: Public Hearing Request for C&H Pond Liner Modification
Date: Thursday, August 27, 2015 10:08:44 AM

same

Jamal Solaimanian, Ph.D., P.E.
Engineering Supervisor

Water Division, ADEQ
501-682-0620
jamal@adeq.state.ar.us

----- Original Message-----

From: Shafii, Mo

Sent: Thursday, August 27, 2015 10:06 AM

To: Solaimanian, Jamal

Subject: FW: Public Hearing Request for C&H Pond Liner Modification

On web

----- Original Message-----

From: Shafii, Mo

Sent: Friday, July 17, 2015 4:41 PM

To: Carpenter, Ellen; Bailey, John

Subject: FW: Public Hearing Request for C&H Pond Liner Modification

----- Original Message-----

From: Gordon Watkins [mailto:gwatkins@ritternet.com]

Sent: Friday, July 17, 2015 2:18 PM

To: Shafii, Mo

Subject: Public Hearing Request for C&H Pond Liner Modification

Mr Shafi,

I would like to request that there be a public hearing held in conjunction with the current public
comment period regarding the permit modification requested by C & H Hog Farms, NPDES Permit
Number ARG590001- AFIN 51-00164, for the installation of pond liners, cover and flare. Considering the
controversy and contentiousness surrounding this permit, a public hearing is warranted. Please let me
know if my request is approved and, if so, when and where this hearing will be held.

Thank you,
Gordon Watkins, President
Buffalo River Watershed Alliance
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